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Public Meeting of the Technology Advisory Subcommittee on Data 
Standardization 

The Commodity Futures Trading Commission’s Technology Advisory Subcommittee on 
Data Standardization will hold its first public meeting on August 5. The Subcommittee 
will review public and private solutions for creating well-accepted standards for 
describing, communicating and storing complex financial products data. Two additional 
Subcommittee meetings are tentatively scheduled for September 30 and November 4. 

Information regarding the meeting can be found here and the agenda is available here.  
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